
South Mississippi Regional Center 
1170 West Railroad Street, Long Beach, MS 39560 228-868-2923 
South Mississippi Regional Center is a program of the Mississippi 
Department of Mental Health providing care and support for people with 
intellectual and other developmental disabilities. We are currently seeking 
individuals who are energetic and compassionate team players and motivators 
for direct support positions at all of our locations. Each position at South 

Mississippi Regional Center is an important and impactful role that provides our individuals with the 
appropriate level of care to meet their social, emotional, physical, and personal needs. 

SOUTH MISSISSIPPI REGIONAL CENTER IS SEEKING  
 
 

COSMETOLOGIST 
 

May 6, 2024 
 
WORK LOCATION:  LONG BEACH CAMPUS 
PAY: $20.00 PER SERVICE 
   
CONTRACT TERM:  JULY 1, 2024 THROUGH JUNE 30, 2025 
 
RESPONSIBILITIES:      
Contractor will be responsible for providing basic hair care needs, to include but not limited to, full head haircut and/or bang 
trim, for the female persons served of the Agency, (approximately 32) provide service once per month per person or as 
needed but no more than twice per month for each person, some of which are wheelchair or bed bound. 
 
 
EXPERIENCE/EDUCATIONAL REQUIREMENTS:     
Typically requires a High School Diploma or equivalent and Possession of a valid certificate of registration as a  
Cosmetologist by the Mississippi Board of Cosmetology (Must provide copy) 
 
HOW TO APPLY:  Completed Contract Application Packets MUST be hand delivered by May 10, 2024 to the Human 
Resource Department at 1170 West Railroad Street, Long Beach, MS 39560. All documentation verifying education and 
licensure MUST be submitted at the time of application. 
 
This is a contract position with the State of Mississippi that STARTS 7/1/24 and will end 6/30/25. State contracts can be 
renewed/reapplied for every year.  
  
For more information, call 228.867.1336. Applications can be found at https://www.smrc.ms.gov  
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

South Mississippi Regional Center is an Equal Opportunity Employer Revised- March 29, 2023 

 

https://www.smrc.ms.gov/

